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Dear team,

I am in opposition of the proposed development.
There is already a rail hub in rugby. Go away and develop that.

Our UK network is dependant on Hinckley being a free flowing hub. Adding more and
more complexity will increase prices.

There is already a stinking recycling plant by burbage hinckley common. This
development will pave over paradise and be far too dirty, noise and so on.

We should not open the m69. It's only tge selfish greedy that want it opening. The fields
are required for food production. Housing should redevelop sites.

Why are we having this rail hub here? Has anyone at all looked at supply chain efficiency.
Open up the deep sea port at Blyth and have the ships sale there as part of the levelling up
process. It must be cheaper, greener too. come on guys!

Will there be an impact at Leicester or Nuneaton?

And in the words of FrankCarson, there is more. Just ask me.

ta
Stewart Muscutt






